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Business  

After Hours  
Mark your calendars! 

 

Thursday,  

April 24, 2014 
Hosted by 

1428 Seymour Street 

4:30 pm to 7 pm 
 

 

Thursday,  

May 29, 2014 
Hosted by 

Thursday,  

June 19, 2014 
Mini -Trade Show 

Business After Hours 
(watch for the May newsletter   

for more information) 

 Larry Tougas, Sports Tourism 

Advisor with the City of North 

Bay presented at the April 

Chamber board meeting.  Mr. 

Tougas  was hired as the result 

of a cooperative group that puts 

funds together for Sports Tour-

ism in North Bay.  Mr. Tougas 

has a background in Sports 

Tourism, bringing in tourna-

ments for the area schools.   

 Last year, he lost about 6 

events; however, this year he 

managed to attract both curling 

and volleyball tournaments to 

the city.  Next year, Mr. Tougas 

has already secured 12 events 

for the city to host. He further 

explained that OFSSA events 

are great for the city as they take 

place during the week when 

businesses are slow.  

 Mr. Tougas  informed the 

board that, while it is easy to 

attract events to the city, it is 

difficult to get these events to 

return.  This validates a heavy 

budget to treat these associa-

tions well, in hopes of them 

returning.  He explained that 

North Bay has top of the line 

facilities to host many different 

types of events. Mr. Tougas 

noted that businesses in the city 

have been good with sponsor-

ship, but would like to reach out 

to different people. He informed 

the group that they also accept 

in-kind sponsorships, wanting to 

keep everything local, and wel-

come any support from the com-

munity. 

 Mr. Tougas is also looking for 

assistance with OFSSA.  He has 

a template and is training people 

to run these events.   

 

 President Shogren commented 

on the FIRST Robotics Compe-

tition held here in North Bay.  It 

was such a great experience to 

have been able to bring to North 

Bay, and look forward to having 

them return for the next two 

years.  

 

 President Shogren reflected on 

the development fees in North 

Bay, noting that Sudbury and 

North Bay are the only two cit-

ies that charge these fees.   He 

questioned whether or not these 

fees are an impediment on de-

velopment in the city and con-

templated how other municipali-

ties refrain from charging devel-

opment fees while keeping their 

tax rates low. 

 

 President Shogren congratu-

lated Past President John Strang 

and his wife, Katharine Strang, 

on being recognized as óCitizens 

of the Yearô by the Kiwanis 

Club of North Bay.  

 

 President Shogren also ex-

tended congratulations to Carlos 

Carvalho, regarding the 30th 

anniversary for CTS.  He is 

looking forward to attending a 

wing dedication at the college 

this week.  1st Vice President 

Jake Lacourse will be represent-

ing the Chamber at the dinner 

celebrating this milestone.  

 

 President Shogren was 

pleased with the opportunity 

that the Chamber had to partner 

with Scotiabank, in hosting a 

luncheon.  The luncheon fea-

tured Warren Jestin, Senior Vice

-President & Chief Economist 

for Scotiabank, who spoke to 

attendees on the subject of 

óEconomic Outlook for Canada 

& abroadô.  The presentation 

discussed balancing your 

budget, as well as continuing to 

invest in education.  Another 

main point was the importance 

of healthcare and how to pre-

serve it. 

 

 President Shogren also took 

the opportunity to express con-

gratulations to the Battalion 

team, on continuing through the 

playoffs. 

NOTES FROM APRILôS BOARD MEETING 

IN THIS ISSUE  
 

¶ Administrative Profession-
als Day - April 23rd  
¶ Job Fair - April 29th  
¶ Chamber Golf Tournament 

- May 27th; register now!  
¶ Kiwanis Citizen of the Year 

Award announced  
¶ Congratulations òWalkerõs 
Van & Storageó on your 
25th Anniversary  

Pictured at left:  Larry Tougas, 

Sports Tourism Advisor (left) with 

President Derek Shogren.  Larry 

Tougas presented on Sports Tour-

ism at the April board meeting. 



2014 Board of Directors 
 

Executive: 

President Derek Shogren 

Vice President Jake Lacourse 

Vice President Steve Dreany 

Vice President Mandy Strang 

Past President John Strang 

Treasurer Charles Elliott 

Executive Director Patti Carr 
 

Directors: 

Tanya Bedard 

Karen Chamberlain 

Gisele Cousineau 

Paul Daigle 

Carrie Delongchamp-Robinson 

Brad Gavan 

Anna Iati 

Lucie Laperriere 

Chris Minor 

Sharon Mosley-Williams 

Darren Patey 

Cliff Pilon 

Susan Ray 

Peter Rooney 

Kyle Selle 

Denise Sherritt 

Irene Smit 

Crystal Thompson 

Kelly Wallace 

 

Staff: 

Sue Adams, Executive Assistant 
 

Genevieve Small,  

Membership Sales & Services 
 

Kimberley Lyon, Museum  

Director 
 

Carol Porter, Get Trained  

Workers - Nipissing Coordinator 
 

Ben Brisson, Investment       

Attraction Intern 

 

North Bay & District  

Chamber of Commerce 

1375 Seymour Street 

North Bay, ON P1B 9V6 

Tel: 705-472-8480   

Fax: 705-472-8027 
E-mail: nbcc@northbaychamber.com 

Website: www.northbaychamber.com 
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Do you have an upcoming event or     

business anniversary coming up soon?  

Let us know so we can add it 

to the calendar of  events.    

Click Here to send us       

your info. 

mailto:patricia@northbaychamber.com?subject=Upcoming%20events%20and%20anniversaries
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